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4! "nday of Advent
                                    December 18, 2022

SHE WILL GIVE BIRTH TO A SON, 

AND YOU ARE TO GIVE HIM THE NAME
Jesus, 

BECAUSE HE WILL SAVE HIS PEOPLE FROM 
THEIR SINS.   MATTHEW1:21

WORSHIP IN SINGING - Praise Team
WELCOME & OPENING PRAYER - Matt Klassen
OFFERING & ANNOUNCEMENTS
OFFERTORY - Kylie & Tabitha Gervais
WORSHIP IN SINGING
SPECIAL # - Brody & Lauren Peters
ADVENT READING & CANDLE LIGHTING 
Kyle & Renee Peters & Family
CHILDREN’S STORY - Rhonda Wiebe
MESSAGE - Kelly Lesser
Worship Him - Matthew 2:1-12
CLOSING SONG
CLOSING PRAYER/BENEDICTION

Following today’s service there will be prayer available in the 
Pastor’s Study.



TONIGHT
7 pm - Sunday School 
Christmas Program

The Recorder
If you receive the Recorder mailed to your address,  and your 
mailing address has changed, please contact the EMMC office so 
they can update your address and ensure that The Recorder 
keeps coming to your door. Call 204-253-7929 or email 
recorder@emmc.ca.

Prayer Partners
Anyone interested in prayer partners for 2023, the drop off boxes 
are on the shelf under the bulletin board. Please fill out your 
name, birthday and phone number.

Upcoming Schedule
• Saturday Dec. 24th @ 7pm - Christmas Eve Service
• Sunday Dec. 25 @ 10 am - Christmas Morning Service 

	 	 (No Sunday School)
• Sunday Jan. 1 @ 10 am - New Years Day Service 

	 	 (No Sunday School)

• Mission Sale - March 24, 2023

Another Address change for Agatha Letkeman:
Elm House, Tabor Home, Morden. Room 513
Visiting hours - 10:00am to 7:30pm.  Limit of 2 visitors at a 
time. Please call 204-822-7714 to book a visit.

Our Vision Statement - We at Glencross, as part of the body of 
Christ, are committed to obeying the commands God has set 
forth in His word (the Bible) through: Worshipping God, 
Evangelizing the Unbeliever, Discipling the Believer.
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Church Donations - in order for donations to be included on the 2022 
donation receipt, the cash or cheque donation must be in either Jayson 
Hamm or Melissa Klassen's hands before December 31st at midnight 
(mailbox is not sufficient). For online donations, the bill payment will 
need to be made before December 31st at midnight.

The option to make online donations is available for any credit union 
members.  Please email glencrosstreasurer@gmail.com for an 
account number or for any questions. The option of e-transfers to 
glencrosstreasurer@gmail.com also works.

If your address has changed, please send your new address to 
glencrosstreasurer@gmail.com.

EMMC Journals - The EMMC has made journals  to raise funds 
for youth ministries in our local churches. If you are interested 
in one for yourself or for gifts, they will soon be available in the 
foyer for a minimum donation of $30 per journal. Payment may 
be made to the Glencross  Church designated for our youth 
ministries.   For more information or to reserve journals  contact 
Ike or Martha Klassen.

Praise and Prayer
• Praise God for the indescribable gift He has given us in 

sending Jesus.
• Praise God that the Gospel is "Good News of great joy 

for all the people."
• Pray for those who find the Christmas season to be a 

difficult time of the year.
• Pray for our youth ministry and our youth pastor 

search.
• Pray for God to bless families as they gather for 

Christmas.
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